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Dear Parents and Carers,       27th September 2018 
 
 
As you know, in Year Two the children are currently immersed in our first learning 
journey:   

As part of that learning journey we are going to be designing and 
constructing our own mini model of London made up of cardboard 
model houses and bakeries. In order to achieve this, if you have any at 
home, please can the children bring in any shoe box or cereal box sized 
cardboard boxes in order to construct their models. We do not need 
larger or smaller boxes than this, nor do we need any other extra 
cardboard. Apologies for the short notice, if we have enough boxes by 
tomorrow (28th September) we can start our project. I will also collect some spare 
boxes for those who are unable to bring them in.  

Once construction is complete, we will be setting fire to our houses to recreate the 
Great Fire of London. This will be happening on Thursday October 4th on the school 
field and all Year Two parents are invited for this exciting event. I will post the time 
of the event in the classroom window once it has been confirmed. We will be joined 
on that day by members of the fire brigade stationed here in Lewes, who will be 
showing their fire engine and speaking to the children about their work. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
Miss Patience 
Year Two Class Teacher  
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